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07/20/2024 
 
Mr. Will Coffman, Chair, Nominating Committee 
C/O Dominic Sims, Chief Operating Officer 
International Code Council, Birmingham District Office 
900 Montclair Road  
Birmingham, AL 35213 

Subject: Christina Jackson, ICC Board Director at Large 
 
Dear Mr. Coffman and Nominating Committee, 
 
The ICC Code Enforcement Chapter of Orange County, California is honored to enthusiastically endorse 
Ms. Christina Jackson for the position of Board Director at Large for the International Code Council. 
Ms. Jackson has proven herself to be an exceptional representative for ICC, demonstrating remarkable 
leadership and vision across the United States. Her tireless efforts to increase diversity within our 
industry are truly commendable. She has been at the forefront of initiatives to engage and empower 
women, minorities, and young professionals, inspiring them to pursue careers in code enforcement and 
building safety. 
 
Through her mentorship programs and outreach efforts, Ms. Jackson has created numerous 
opportunities for underrepresented groups to succeed in our field. Her commitment to fostering an 
inclusive environment aligns perfectly with the evolving needs of our industry and the communities we 
serve. 
 
Furthermore, Ms. Jackson has been an invaluable supporter of our Orange County chapter. Her guidance 
and resources have significantly enhanced our local programs and helped us better serve our 
community. Her ability to connect national initiatives with local needs showcases her comprehensive 
understanding of the challenges facing code officials at all levels. 
 
Ms. Jackson's credentials, extensive experience, and unwavering dedication to the ICC and our industry 
make her an ideal candidate for this position. We are confident that her visionary leadership will 
continue to drive positive change and progress within the International Code Council. 
 
On behalf of the ICC Code Enforcement Chapter of Orange County's Board of Directors and our entire 
membership, we wholeheartedly support Ms. Christina Jackson's candidacy for the position of Board of 
Directors, Director at Large of the International Code Council. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Carlos Yado Pete Roque 
CECOC President CECOC Secretary 
(602) 525-7735 (562) 569-0098 
admin@icccecoc.org admin@icccecoc.org 
   

 
 

92 Corporate Park C105 | Irvine, CA 92606 | https://icccecoc.org 


